York & District Table Tennis Association
Agenda for Management Committee Meeting
7:30pm on Wednesday 22/11/2017 at York Railway Institute
1. Apologies.
2. Minutes of September Management Committee Meeting and matters arising.
3. How to attract more girls and women into the sport.
4. Events to commemorate 90th anniversary of The Association.
5. Awards Evening 2018.
6. Handicapping for Shepherd/Machell.
7. Review Grading/Nomination Lists.
8. Officers’ reports.
9. Any other business.
10. Next meetings.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

York & District Table Tennis Association
Minutes of Management Committee Meeting 
11th September 2017 at York RI

Present: David Atkinson, Anne Barnard, Mike Belton, Richard Crowther, John Farmery, Dave Norville, Tim Smith, Peter Thompson.

1. Apologies for absence

Dave Quinlan, Mick Wilcockson.
2. Minutes of August Management Committee Meeting and matters arising
Minutes of the meeting were accepted.

3. How to attract more girls and women into the sport

This was discussed at the GM.

4. Awards Evening 2018
· Ryedale event is also being held on Friday 18th May 2018 but Charles Allenby does not see this as a problem.
· Richard enquired about the Post Office Club but it is due to be demolished.
· Richard also looked into the Hospital Club. Cost is £85 for the room, which holds 120 people. We would have to provide our own catering.
· New Lane (RI) was also mentioned but not available on the date due to York Races. We could move the event to 11th May.
5. Events to commemorate 90th anniversary of The Association
This was discussed at the GM.

6. Officers' reports

As per GM.
7.  Any other business

· Grading Lists: At the last meeting it was agreed that more attention will be paid to regrading of players during the season. This can be done outside of meetings, by email. The Match Committee examined this season’s grading lists and raised a few concerns. These will be consolidated and reviewed at the November meeting when we do handicapping for the Shepherd / Machell competitions.
· A tournament table and set of lights owned by The Association has been loaned to Topspin York.

· Mike Dinsdale, as Summer League Secretary, to be added to Competitions and Tournaments Committee.

8.  Next meetings
· MCM - Wednesday 22/11/2017 at York RI (7:30).

· York Closed Draw and MCM – Friday 09/02/2018 at York RI (7:30).
John Farmery (General Secretary)
